
STUDENTS! 
DON’T HAVE
AN IRIDE
CARD? 

HOW DO I GET A CARD?
After April 30, 2023, all students
must have an iRide SmarTrip Card
to ride ART bus for free, all year.

Students without an iRide SmarTrip
Card can still ride ART bus for the
$1 student fare with cash only.
(Other SmarTrip Cards will be
charged the full fare amount.)

WHAT'S CHANGING?
Students can get an iRide
SmarTrip Card at any
Commuter Store located in
Arlington, with their student ID.

Arlington Public School
students can also see their
School Transportation
Coordinators to receive a card.

L e a r n  m o r e  a b o u t

i R i d e  S m a r T r i p  C a r d s

a n d  h o w  t o  g e t  o n e  a t  

ARLINGTONTRANSIT.COM
Or scan here!

GET ONE BY
APRIL 30, 2023!


